
Merry Christmas!
Wine and food event to gather funds  

on 15th December at 8.00 p.m. 

At our school in Via dei mille 

for parents, teachers and other  friends

The proceeds will be used to buy ICT 

equipments for the schools joining 

the

 “ Torino Tommaseo Football Cup” 

organized by “I papà del calcetto” of 

our Institute


